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Notice on the wearing of masks in public 
Source: Government of Malta  

December 2021  

 

With effect from Saturday, 11 December 2021:   
 
Masks must now be worn in all indoor and outdoor public spaces.   
These include offices, shops, cultural and entertainment venues and all open-air spaces.  
Masks must also be worn when one is walking alone in both urban and countryside areas.  
Masks need not be worn when one is seated at a bar or restaurant.  
 
 
 
 
 

Notice on COVID-19 vaccine booster dose 
Source: Government of Malta  

December 2021  

 

The Maltese Health Authorities have decided to offer the booster dose to all persons over 12 
years. The booster dose should be given after 6 months have passed from the second dose 
of any Covid-19 vaccine (or from the single dose of Johnson & Johnson vaccine). 
 
Registration for the booster dose is currently open for anyone who is fully vaccinated and is 
aged 35 and over. Registration for the booster (for individuals with a Maltese residence card) 
is online on https://vaccin.gov.mt/.  
 
 
 

https://vaccin.gov.mt/

